Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on
September 14, 1998

The Mayor and Board of Commissioners of the Town of Englewood met in regular
session, Monday, September 141998 at 6:00 P.M., in the Assembly Room at Englewood
City Hall.

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Simpson with Commissioners Davis,
Raper, and Brock present. Robert Middleton was unable to attend the meeting.

Invocation was given by Commissioner Davis

Mayor Simpson informed the Board that the town's Fire Department had been doing a
very good job and he had received several comments congratulating them on their
performance lately.

Motion was then made by Davis, seconded by Brock to accept the August 1998 Minutes.
All Ayes.

Motion was made by Brock, seconded by Davis seconded by Davis to accept on third and
final reading, Ordinance #071398.15. All Ayes.

Motion was made by Brock, seconded by Raper to adjust the Pam Houston water bill.
All Ayes. This was due to the water meter being run over by a car causing the numbers to
be positioned wrong. All Ayes.

Motion was made by Davis, seconded by Brock to donate $100.00 to Central Soccer and
$500.00 to 3 Ayso Soccer Teams. All Ayes.

Motion was then made by Davis, seconded by Brock to accept monthly billing errors in
the amount of $187.15. All Ayes

Motion was made by Brock., seconded by Raper to approve the Mayor following the
recommendation that will be made by MTAS concerning the three pieces of property
owned by Wayne Williams that was acquired by the Town through delinquent tax sale.
Mr. Williams has been shown proof of payment of these taxes. All Ayes.

Chief Cooley supplied the board members with several ordinances for them to review.
The Mayor stated that the Board would try to hold a work session at 5:00 P.M. on the
day of the next regular scheduled board meeting to discuss the ordinances.

Mayor Simpson then informed the board that the town's drug dog has been certified.

Commissioner Davis then stated that Englewood was to he the next city to have a
Habitat Home built and that the Board would need to discuss donating a piece of



property to build the home on, The other Board members stated that they would be
interested in this,

Motion was then made by Davis, seconded by Brock to adjourn the meeting. All Ayes.

E. Edward Simpson Deborah Morgan
Mayor Recorder




